
Educating our Children to Become Life-long Learners by Providing a  
           Child-centered Curriculum that Challenges the Potential of All Learners. 

 

    
Antioch School District 34 Board of Education Meeting 

August 13, 2013 
 
 

         Recognition 
The Board recognized AUGS student Kevin Fox for winning the Duke University 2013 
Summer Sleuths’ program.  AUGS teacher Jim Hochstetler was also recognized for his 
acceptance in the Illinois Teachers and Engineers for Academic Achievement Intern-
ship program. 
 

Presentation 
Mr. Sax presented NWEA MAP and ISAT data from the 2012-2013 school year.  This 
presentation can be found on the district website by going to the Community link and click-
ing Presentations. 
 

Personnel 
The Board approved 10 appointments, 12 resignations, 2 leave requests and a revision to 
the ESP hourly rate increases. 
 

Superintendent’s Report 
Dr. Buchanan reported that approximately 30 new teachers are attending this week’s New 
Teacher Induction.  He also stated that the district received one FOIA request.  

                          

       Action Items 
The Copy Fee Schedule was approved by the Board.  The Board authorized the pub-
lishing of the FY2014 Tentative Budget and set the date of September 17, 2013 at 6:45 
p.m. for the Annual Budget Hearing.  

           

       Master Facilities Plan Update 
          Mr. Starck-King discussed the creation of a live document to warehouse information   
          on the Master Facilities Plan.  
 
                  

                   Upcoming District Events:  
    

August 19:   Back-to-School Night (see website for times) 

August 20: First Day of Attendance grades 1-8 

August 22: First Day/Open House for PreK & Kindergarten (see website for details) 

Sept. 2: Labor Day-No School 

Sept. 10: AES/OAK/WCP Curriculum Night 6:30-8 pm 

Sept 11: Hillcrest Curriculum Night 6:30-8 pm 

Sept. 12: AUGS Curriculum Night 6:30-8 pm 

Sept. 17: Budget Hearing 6:45 pm 

 
The next regularly scheduled Board of Education meeting will be held at  
the Administrative Services Center on September 17, 2013 at 7:00 PM.   

All community members are welcome to attend. 


